
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KING INA’S  

SPORTY NEWS 
Summer 1 2024 

CLP Cricket Tournament 

Well done to our cricket team who 

finished in 2nd place at the CLP  

tournament at Curry Rivel Cricket 

Club. 

 

 

Welcome to King Ina’s  

Summer 1 Sports 

Newsletter 

 The summer term has finally 

brought some sunshine! 

Although the Quad Kids 

Athletics event was 

cancelled for rain, we have 

managed to enjoy lots of 

cricket activities and the 

children are getting ready for 

Sports Day after half-term. 

 

SUMMER TERM 

SPORTS CLUBS 

  

Monday 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Tuesday 

Club: Netball Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Wednesday 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Thursday 

Club: KS2 Football 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Captains 

 

The sports captains enjoyed 

delivering some cricket 

activities with Puffins and 

Goldfinches classes and 

some of them have started 

leading their own lunchtime 

clubs – running and girls 

football. 

 

Albie’s Sports 

Profile 

 

Year:   6 

Class:  Peregrines 

Club:  Long Sutton 

Cricket Club 

What does he enjoy 

about it?: “I have 

made lots of friends and I 

like batting best.” 
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  Charlie’s Sports Profile 

 
Year:     5 

Class:   Buzzards 

Club:  Somerton 

Dragons Football Club 

What does he enjoy 

about it?: “I know everyone 

and it’s really fun.” 

 

Girls’ Lunchtime Football 

Sports Captains Mia, Molly & Izzy 

have been running a lunchtime 

football club for the KS2 girls. 

 

Girls’ Cricket 
Some of our girls enjoyed a 

cricket coaching afternoon at 

Long Sutton Cricket Club. 

 
 

 

Cricket with Puffins and Goldfinches 

 

 

A coach from Somerset Cricket Foundation came in to do some cricket activities with our Year 2 children and he was ably assisted by 

some of our Sports Captains. The classes really enjoyed themselves with throwing and hitting stations. 

                                 

                     

 

                      

 

Area Cross Country  

Four of our children 

represented Huish Area in 

the Somerset Primary 

Schools Inter-Area Cross 

Country Championships. 

Well done to Austin, 

Summer, Georgia and 

Phoebe. What a great 

achievement! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Captains Cross 

Country Club  
Sports Captains Phoebe & 

Matilda have been getting the 

Year 3 and 4 children running 

at lunchtime. Even Mrs White 

has been joining in! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Buzzards PE 

The children have been 

practising athletics in their PE 

lessons in readiness for Sports 

day after half-term. Here are 

Buzzards class warming up 

before doing some sprinting and 

relay practice. 
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